
REPORT OF STANDING COMMITTEE – Senate Commerce and Energy 

 

MR. PRESIDENT: 

The Committee on Senate Commerce and Energy respectfully reports that it has had under consideration 

SB 129 which was tabled. 

 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

    /s/ JIM STALZER 

    Jim Stalzer, Chair 

https://sdlegislature.gov/Legislative_Session/Committees/Default.aspx?Committee=456&Session=2020&tab=Detail&document=none
https://sdlegislature.gov/Legislative_Session/Bills/Default.aspx?Session=2020#SB
https://sdlegislature.gov/Legislative_Session/Bills/Default.aspx?Session=2020#SB

